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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2015 11:37 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL14-106

Tina: 

I sent an email to Mr. and Mrs. Breisch on 9/8 and they have yet to provide the referenced article or their street/mailing 
address. Therefore, will you please redact the email address portion of their message and post it in the Comments and 
Responses in the docket, EL14‐106, in case we do not receive this requested info from them. Thanks. 

‐Patty  

From: Ken > 
Date: September 5, 2015 at 12:15:45 AM CDT 
To: "chris.nelson@state.sd.us" <chris.nelson@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Northwestern's request for a rate increase 

 Dear Mr Nelson, I strongly recommend that northwestern is turned down for the rate increase in the amount 
that they are requesting. In a state like South Dakota where the consumer has few choices it is very important 
that the people that represent us like yourself do a good job of protecting us against corporate. I strongly 
recommend and hope that you will read the October issue of consumers report, the article on page 38 is entitled 
power struggles and it goes right to the heart of the matter thank you for your consideration.    Kirk & Ophelia 
Breisch 




